O'Connor, Caroline

From: Suds <Suds@essex.gov.uk>

Sent: 20 May 2022 15:00

To: Planning Comments

Subject: RE: Consultation on Reference Number 22/01217/REM - Land At Haverhill Business Park, Phoenix

Road, Helions Bumpstead (SUDS-006006)

Good Afternoon

Please refer to our letter dated 23 December 2015, which advises that in, order to avoid a confused approach, we
will defer to Suffolk County Council with regard to the SuDS information.

Regards
Alison

Alison Vaughan

Development & Flood Risk Officer
Climate Adaptation and Mitigation
Environment & Climate Action
Essex County Council

Essex County Council | C422- C428 County Hall | Chelmsford | CM1 1QH

From: planning@braintree.gov.uk <planning@braintree.gov.uk>

Sent: 17 May 2022 12:20

To: Suds <Suds@essex.gov.uk>

Subject: Consultation on Reference Number 22/01217/REM - Land At Haverhill Business Park, Phoenix Road, Helions
Bumpstead (SUDS-006006)

CAUTION: This is an external email.

Dear Consultee,

This e-mail is to advise you that the Local Planning Authority has received the above application. Before making a
decision on the application, the Local Planning Authority would like to know your views.

Timescales for response

If you wish to make any comments on this application, they should be submitted no later than 7 June 2022. Please
note that if you have notsubmitted comments by this date the application may have already been determined in
which case your views will not be able to be taken into account.

Viewing the application
Link To Website: (copy and paste the link below into your web browser and once loaded, enter the application
number in the search box and then click on the Documents tab)
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HYPERLINK "
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpublicaccess.braintree.gov.uk%2Fonline-
applications%2Fsearch.do%3Faction%3Dsimple%26searchType%3DApplication&amp;data=05%7C01%7C%7C84287
d031dac4d81cadc08da37f73320%7Ca8b4324f155c4215a0f17ed8cc9a992f%7C0%7C1%7C637883832833759371%7
CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8ey)WIljoiMCAwLjAwMDAILCIQljoiV2IuMzIiLCJBTil6lk1lhaWwiLCIXVCI6EMn0%3D%7C0%
7C%7C%7C&amp;sdata=s6CCkwBHBOLE42efiRIOFNsrhKcgZfl56wZsrabCdq8%3D&amp;reserved=0"
00d0c9ea79f9bace118c8200aa004ba90b0200000003000000e0c9ea79f9bace118c8200aa004ba90bea00000068007
4007400700073003a002f002f007000750062006c00690063006100630063006500730073002e00620072006100690
06e0074007200650065002e0067006f0076002e0075006b002f006f006e006c00
69006e0065002d006100700070006c00690063006100740069006f006e0073002f007300650061007200630068002¢e
0064006f003f0061006300740069006f006e003d00730069006d0070006c0065002600730065006100720063006800
54007900700065003d004100700070006c00690063006100740069006f006e0000
00795881f43b1d7f48af2c825dc485276300000000a5ab00000000000000https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.
com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpublicaccess.braintree.gov.uk%2Fonline-
applications%2Fsearch.do%3Faction%3Dsimp&amp;data=05%7C01%7C%7C84287d031dac4d81cadc08da37f73320%
7Ca8b4324f155c4215a0f17ed8cc9a992f%7C0%7C1%7C637883832833759371%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8ey)
WIjoiMCAwLjAwMDAILCJQljoiV2IuMzliLCJBTil6lk1haWwilLCIXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&amp;sdata=sFsb4a3R
ffpppBgSPIXLrPzZHKzZWm%2BA1LMaNyRalLDers%3D&amp;reserved=0
le&searchType=Application

We aim to have our planning documents online with the same working day however this might not always be
possible. Please therefore allow at least 24 hours for the documents to appear.

How to respond
If possible, please email your comments as a PDF document attached, to planning@braintree.gov.uk. If you require
further time for considering this proposal, please let me know as soon as possible.

Please be aware that your consultation response will be published on the Council s Public Access website and will
therefore be available for members of the public to view. Please therefore ensure that the response is written for a
public audience and where possible in plain English avoiding the use of jargon.

If you have any queries in relation to this application, please contact the case officer directly before submitting your
consultation response.

Yours faithfully,

Planning Admin

For Planning Development Manager

[Coronavirus: We must keep on protecting each other. Hands, Face,
Space.]<https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.braintree.gov.uk%2Fcoronavir
us&amp;data=05%7C01%7C%7C84287d031dac4d81cadc08da37f73320%7Ca8b4324f155c4215a0f17ed8cc9a992f%7
C0%7C1%7C637883832833759371%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8ey)WIjoiMCAwLjAwWMDAILCIQljoiV2IuMzliLCIBT
i16lk1haWwiLCIXVCI6MN0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&amp;sdata=qvjsrwkaN3mnETbshdONaxkOrQtpald8cz3s0061ics%
3D&amp;reserved=0>

Think before you print!

This email and any attachments, replies and forwarded copies are in confidence and are strictly for the use of named
recipient(s) only. If you are not the intended named recipient, please contact the sender and delete the email from
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your system and you are prohibited from distributing, copying, making use of or unlawful use of any information
without first gaining the express permission of the sender.

Internet email may be susceptible to data corruption, interception and unauthorised amendment for which
Braintree District Council will not accept any liability. We strongly advise you not to email any information that
would be likely to cause you distress if it were to be seen by others. If you have an enquiry of this nature please
provide a postal address to allow us to communicate with you in a more secure way.

Any opinions or views expressed are not necessarily those of Braintree District Council and do not form any kind of
contract.

All communications sent to or from the Council may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with
relevant legislation.



